
 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

                    

 
 

 
 

 
         

                        
                
 

                                                

 

 

   
 

         “It is a place people will want to live, and businesses will want to locate.” 
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Village of Ashville 

P.O. Box 195 
200 East Station Street 

Ashville, OH 43103 
Office: 740/983-6367 • Fax: 740/983-4703 
Email: fchristman@ashvilleohio.gov  

Direct: 740/983-7132 • Cell: 740/207-1842  
Founded 1882 

www.ashvilleohio.gov 
 
Mayor 

Charles K. Wise  

Council 
Nelson R. Embrey 
Brian M. Garvine 
Randy S. Loveless 
Brad B. Lutz 
R. David Rainey 
Tracie N. Sorvillo 
 
Clerk-Treasurer 
April D. Grube 
 
Planning & Zoning 
Terry L. Moore, Chair 
Jason J. Bartholow  
Dale Hoover, Inspector 
Brad B. Lutz 
Adam Trimmer, Village Rep.  
Darryl E. Ward 
Mayor Charles K. Wise 
 
Chief of Police 
Jeffrey A. George 
 
Tax Administrator 
Patricia S. Cavinee 
 
Village Administrator 
W. Franklin Christman 
 

Service Superintendent 
David E. Ballard 
 
Chief of Wastewater 
Adam P. Kehoe 
 
Chief of Water 

James R. Welsh 

 October 5, 2018 
 

 

Gants Coordinator/OPWC District 17 Liaison OPWC 
Licking County Development 
20 South Second Street 
Newark, OH 43055 
 

Regarding:  State Route 316 Resurfacing, Sidewalk  (ADA), Stormwater 
Improvements Grant/Loan  

 

Dear Ms. Spiker: 
 

Enclosed is the District 17 Round 33 Application and supporting material for the 
Village of Ashville. 
 

In 2010, the Village of Ashville approached the Ohio Department of Transportation 
(ODOT) about a problem with the disappearance of curbs in the downtown area of 
Ashville. This problem was approaching critical mass with water runoff and the 
ability to move stormwater from vital areas of downtown. At that time they 
committed to working with Ashville in resolving this issue. Last year they suspended 
a 2017 resurfacing project to develop a project that is now being submitted to the 
Ohio Public Works Commission (OPWC). This is a project that will be between 
Jefferson Avenue and Station Street on State Route 316. We hope to be successful 
in obtaining the requested funding. In addition to this funding requested, we have 
obtained commitments from ODOT and the Pickaway County CDBG. By October 
12, 2018 there will be a project webpage. That webpage can be accessed through 
our website at www.ashvilleohio.gov.  
  

I do look forward to our working together to make this project a success. If you need 
further information do not hesitate to contact me at 740/983-7132, cellphone 

740/207-1842 or email me at fchristman@ashvilleohio.gov.  
        
Anticipating the future, 

   
Franklin Christman, Village Administrator   
 
cc:  April Grube (Ashville) 

Christopher Tebbe (Engineer) 
Grace Wesner (Ohio Department of Transportation 
Mayor Wise (Ashville) 

  Village Council (Ashville)  
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